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RES’s SCHOOL MISSION: To encourage the development of each student’s full potential by nurturing a   

                                              love of learning and fostering respect for the uniqueness of each individual  

                                              through a safe and friendly school community. 

 

RES’s 2017 PSSC ELECTION MEETING WILL BE HELD 

ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 21st, 2017. 

---------------------------------------------------------- 
Rexton Elementary Parents/Guardians: 

The purpose of this notice is to inform you of Rexton Elementary School’s upcoming 2017-2018 Parent 

School Support Committee election. 

WHEN? Thursday, September 21st @ 6:30 p.m. 

WHERE? Rexton Elementary School’s Cafeteria 

WHY? To elect members to RES’s Parent School Support Committee 

 PSSC members work in an encouraging, advisory, and collaborative fashion with the 
Principal and staff to ensure the best possible learning opportunities for students of 
their school. 
 

The Nomination Process: 

 Parents/Guardians of a student enrolled in our school are eligible to run, as well as any              
New Brunswick resident 18 years of age or older who is not a pupil. 

 No school district employee working in the school can be elected or appointed to a parent 
position. 

 Nominations can be submitted to the Principal by any eligible person, prior to the close of 
nominations on Thursday, September 21st, 2017; nominations can also be requested/accepted 
from the floor. 

 Parents/Guardians may nominate themselves or any other eligible person. 
 Voting must be done in person, by secret ballot, at the school. 

 

The PSSC facilitates the election and encourages parental interest and involvement.  

For more information, please see the attached PSSC pamphlet and/or contact RES’s Principal at 523-

7152.  

 

Thanking you, 

 

Diane Wilson, Principal.  

We nurture a 
 love of learning! 

http://www.rextonelementary.nbed.nb.ca/

